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CITY OF BARRIE TWIN/FRIENDSHIP CITIES SIGNAGE DISCUSSION

The Committee met and discussed the Twin/Friendship Cities Signage. D. Morrison, Chair discussed the
status of Barrie’s International Partnerships. D. Morrison commented that the design of the current
twin/friendship cities signage is not accessible and does not include Barrie’s two new international
partnerships of Arras, France and Harrogate, United Kingdom.

S. Rose, Manager of Traffic and Parking Services provided an overview of the Twin/Friendship Cities Signage.
Mr. Rose commented that there are approximately twenty-three Twin/Friendship Cties signs in Barrie and that
there would be costs associated with updating the signage.

The Committee provided suggestions to Mr. Rose related to the City of Barrie’s Twin/Friendship Cities
signage.
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